
 

 
Family and Community Communication –  
Confirmed Case of COVID-19 in School Community 
 

March 9, 2021 

Good Afternoon Families, 

This is Karen Wilkinson, Principal of Notre Dame School. I’m reaching out with an important message. 

Late yesterday, the Brant County Health Unit confirmed a case of COVID-19 in our school community. This was a 

late confirmation of a historical case. Understandably, for privacy reasons, the identity of this individual will not 

be disclosed.  

Please note: the Brant County Health Unit did NOT identify any close contacts within our school community to 

this COVID-19 case as the individual was not in contact with any other school community individual during 

their period of communicability. 

As always, our students and staff are asked to monitor their health. If symptoms consistent with COVID-19 

develop, or you feel that you may have been exposed to COVID-19, please contact your primary health care 

provider as you may need to be tested. 

If you have any questions, please visit the Brant County Health Unit Website COVID-19 information page or you 

can reach out to us at the school. 

Thank you. 

https://www.bchu.org/ServicesWeProvide/InfectiousDiseases/Pages/coronavirus.aspx

